
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    February 26, 2019 

 

Re: Important Reminder - 2019 CPMG/RCHN Provider Satisfaction Survey  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Annually, CPMG sends a Provider Satisfaction Survey to our valued PCPs and office 

managers to help us determine how well we are doing as your IPA for capitated HMO 

business.  We strive for efficient, high quality processes for authorizations, claims and all 

other provider services.  Your input is very important to us, so that we can continuously 

improve to meet and exceed all your needs. 

 

The 2019 CPMG/RCHN Provider Satisfaction Survey link will be emailed to you by 

“Michael Moder/Moder Research” on behalf of CPMG.  We sincerely appreciate you 

taking the time to provide us with feedback - the deadline to complete the survey is 

March 8th, 2019. 

 

Complete the survey for a chance to win a $100.00 restaurant gift card!   

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact the CPMG 

Customer Service Department at 1-877-276-4543. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 

 

http://www.cpmgsandiego.com/

